JOSEPH FATTOR

Attorney at Law
405 Harrison Avenue, Leadville, Colorado 80461
Phone: (719/486-2686) Fax: (719/486-2118) Email: fattorlaw@outlook.com

July 28, 2021

Colorado Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety
Attention: Dustin Czapla
Email: dustin.czapla@state.co.us

Re: Leadville Mill
Existing Permit No. M1990-057
Application for Cyanide Processing

Mr. Czapla:

I represent the Leadville Sanitation District, which owns and operates
a sewage treatment facility just west of Leadville, Colorado. CJK Milling
Company, LLC has submitted an application with your division for a permit to
undertake cyanide processing on a tract of land immediately adjacent to the
Leadville Sanitation District’s sewage treatment plant. Attached you will find a
plat, which identifies the district’s finishing pond as well as the facilities of CJK
Milling Company, LLC. It is intended for your reference.

For a multitude of reasons, the Leadville Sanitation District desires to submit
a meaningful objection to the application for the cyanide processing, but the
district has been very recently advised that “comments” relating to the application
of CJK Milling Company are required back to the state by August 25, 2021. My
efforts to obtain competent legal counsel to prepare and submit an objection on
behalf of the district by August 25, 2021, is posing a serious problem. I have
conferred with attorneys who are willing and able to undertake the preparation of
an objection, but none are able to do so by the said deadline.

Would it be possible to obtain an extension in order to prepare and submit an
objection? With your response would you please advise me of the date, if any, that
has been established for the hearing of the pending application. Thank you for your
courtesies.

With best rmgf,
osephvtattor
ce: Leadville Sanitation District
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